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Hello fellow Kiwanians! May was a great month and June is looking like even 

more fun. 
 A recap of May. Thanks to Pat Kiessling and all her helpers, our Kiwanis Park 
looks great. The Prayer Breakfast hosted by the Northwest Club that we helped with 
was very well attended and our speaker Jerry Jarzynka gave a heartwarming speech. 
Thank you to Jim & Beth Philo for getting our Flag Project off to a great start. I think we 
are over 1,200 flags again this year. And thanks to all of you volunteers for planting and 
picking up flags. We inducted one new member in May, Amanda Desnoyer, a very 
welcome addition. 
 June is here! I’m sure it can’t be as wet as May. This should be a fun month. 
We get it started with the opening to the Splash Pad at Cascades Park. Thanks to Denny 
DaPra, we will be giving out free pizza and ice cream to those enjoying the Splash Pad 
on June 7th.  Join us to see the fun the kids have and smiles we get from them for the 
pizza and ice cream. On June 14th we will be awarding two young people with a $2,000 
scholarship. Mary Lou McFadden and her committee have selected two very qualified 
recipients, Mackenzie Lamphere and Dylan Schroeder. I am holding the LEGO picnic at 
Kiwanis Park on Wednesday, June 5 at 10:30 for the 18 second graders from Bennett 
School in our Lego Club. The Lego Club and the picnic are a reward to them for being 
good students. June 28th is our awards day and Joe Wolfe will be handing out the yearly 
awards to our membership. Also, the Kiwanis International Convention is June 27 – 30 
at Walt Disney World in Orlando. And don’t forget, we have flags to do! 
 This should be another fun month for us Kiwanians. Thanks to all of you that 
help and participate and for those of you who don’t, give it a try. It is only a small 
amount of time and with a lot of satisfaction from it. 
 
Make it a good month! 
Mike Zuchowski 

 

http://www.jacksonkiwanis.com/
http://www.mikiwanis.org/


 
 

Kiwanis Park Clean-Up Day 

                    

 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 
#kidsneedkiwanis 



 
 

     Kiwanis Flag Project Gets 

    off to a Great Start! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                                                       Welcome New Member 

       Amanda Desnoyer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Amanda Desnoyer was inducted as a new 

member on Friday, May 31, 2019.  

Amanda works at Desnoyer Funeral Home 

with her sponsor, Phil Burch. Amanda has 

2 children and is a Reserve Officer at the 

Napoleon Police Department. We are so 

glad to have Amanda as a member of the 

Kiwanis Club of Jackson. 

 
"Members do whatever it takes to 

find the flag sleeves!" Member 
Priscilla Smith working her flag 

route for Memorial Day. 
 



 
 

Splash Pad Opening Day Celebration Friday, June 7 
 

 
 

Kiwanis Kids Movies    June 11 – August 15 
                                   All New Movies Every Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

      June 11 – 13         June 18 – 20                June 25 - 27 

The Cascades Splash Pad will have 

an Opening Day Celebration on 

Friday, June 7 with free pizza and ice 

cream.  

All are welcome! Thank you to our 

volunteers who will be serving that 

day.  

Kiwanis would like to thank “Little 

Caesar’s Take Out” for their 

generosity by selling the club 50 

pizzas at a 50% discount.  

Kiwanis would also like to thank 

Cascades Ice Cream for their 

generous donation of all the ice 

cream needed, along with scoops to 

dish it out and a cooler to keep the 

ice cream cold for serving.  

#kidsneedkiwanis#littlecaesarspizza

#cascadesicecream#splashpad#kiwa

nisclubofjackson 



 
 

Kiwanis Club of Jackson 2019 Scholarship Recipients 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
    

 
 
                       

 

Mackenzie Lamphere graduated from 
Jackson Christian Schools and will be 
attending Spring Arbor University to earn 
her degree in Recreation and Leisure 
Management. 
Congratulations Mackenzie! 
 
 
 

 
 

                  
  

 

Dylan Schroeder is a Napoleon High 
School Senior that has been enrolled in 
the Early College Program at Jackson 
College! Dylan is studying-Computer 
Programming at Jackson College. 
Congratulations Dylan! 
 

 

 

 



 
 

KIWANIS JUNE CALENDAR 2019 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

       01 
       

02 03 04 05 06 07 08 
  Happy 

Birthday 
Lee 

Zimmerman 

LEGO 
PICNIC 
Kiwanis 

Park 10:30 
Board 

Meeting 
Noon 

Hunt Club 

 Splash Pad 
Opening 
Round 
Table 
Happy 

Birthday 
Nathan 
Mahan 

 

09 10 11 12 13 14 15 
  Happy 

Birthday 
Don 

Schroeder 
Plant Flags 

 

Happy 
Birthday 

Colin Smith 
 
 

 Scholarship 
Recipient 
Awards 

 

16 17 
  

18        19 20 21 22 

Happy 
Birthday 

Nels Oman 

 

 

Harvest 
Flags 

Happy 
Birthday 

Linda 
Brzezinski 

Board 
Meeting 

Noon Hunt 
Club 

 Off Site 
Luncheon 
“Salvation 
Army” 806 
E Pearl St 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 
      Kiwanis 

Awards 
Day 

 

30     

Happy 
Birthday 
Mary Lou 
McFadden 

    



 
 

 


